
Year 3 Homework - Friday 27th November

Next week’s spellings are:

Adding ‘–ed'’ to words of one syllable.  The last letter 

is doubled to keep the short vowel sound. 
Watch this video: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EmO1KoPY5aU&featur
e=emb_logo

Don’t forget 

to share 

your work on 

Class Dojo!

You will 

receive extra 

dojo points!

Don’t forget to register with Oxford Owl (it is free) 
to access lots of ebooks.  

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-
book/library-page/

Please read your school book for 10 minutes to an 
adult every night.

Maths

Next week we are adding and 
subtracting two 2-digit numbers.

Watch the videos here to help you 
prepare for our lessons:

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelea
rning/year-3/week-6-number-

addition-subtraction/

Literacy

We are beginning to look at news 
reports.  Please look at the 

Newsround website and read about 
events around the world:

https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround

Science
We are beginning our new science topic next week.

We are learning about skeletons.  Enjoy learning the names of some of 
our bones by watching this video:

Sing: “Name those Bones”

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gg6kW8vlIzY

Can you make a picture or model of a skeleton?
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